
Year 11 will be organizing the Sideshow Alley Games Stall at 
the Spring Fair in October (along with some assistance from 
Year 10) and we are already building fabulous games for 
everyone to enjoy! 

If you have any contacts with regards to general building equipment such as 
wood, glue, nails and paint, please let us know.

There are many different ways you can help. 

• �Please donate any toys and gifts that can be used as prizes to the Student 
Office. We have many gifts for junior school age children, so please have a 
think about High School teenagers and what they might love to win.

• �In the week leading up to the Fair, we will need volunteers to help organise 
donated items into prize categories and tag them with an appropriate prize 
value.

• �On the Saturday before the fair, we would love to have volunteers assist 
with setting up the Carnival games stalls. 

• �We aim to have our Year 11 students look after the game stalls on Spring 
Fair Day, but we may still need a few parent volunteers to help give a hand.

• �After the event we will require a few hands to help pack up.

If you would like more information on the stall or would like to assist the team 
as a volunteer, please contact Lisl Dobson on lisl_dobson@bigpond.com

Sunday 
 22 October ‘17

10am - 4pm

Year 11 Sideshow Alley Games Stall
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